
Carlisle Trails Committee 
Report of July 11, 2008 Meeting 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Henry Cox, George Fardy,  Kevin Smith, Marc Lamere, Bert Willard.  Guests:  
Sylvia Willard, Mary Zoll, Dan Bojanic. 

 
Old Business 
 
Review and approve minutes from June: 

The minutes for the June meeting were approved as amended. 
 

Old Morse Rd: 
Bert read an email received from Kari and Tom Doucette, Ember Lane, asking if the Trails 

Committee could take a look at the trail off the cul de sac on Ember Lane connecting to the Old 
Morse Road.  Horses are eroding the steep bank.  We agreed to look at it this Sunday morning. 
 
Great Meadows: 

Fish and Wildlife are having their annual volunteer appreciation ice cream social on 
Saturday, August 23 at their headquarters in Sudbury. 
 
Eagle Scout Project: 

Marc ordered the materials for the 60-ft. boardwalk today at Concord Lumber, where 
scouts get the contractor discount.  The materials are to be delivered to the Bojanic house on 
Wednesday, July 23.  Board cutting will be done on Friday evening the 25th, and the actual 
building on Sunday the 27th.  Marc will order 32 bumpers.  

 
Hanover Hill subdivision: 

Marc will start the filing process with Conscom due to the wetland crossing.  Actual work 
is planned to start next spring. 

 
Restorative Justice: 

Henry will talk to Debbie Geltner and Christie Barbie to determine if the participants 
could move bumpers and do trail clearing on the Sachs Greenway. 

 
Last month: 

The Riverfest trail walk had about 17 attendees. 
 
As we left the state park on the Double Sunday Saunter there were 23 attendees.  Next 

year we need to make sure the notice for the walk is included in the mailed flier, as it was missing 
this year. 

 
It was agreed that handing out the free town maps at Old Home Day was a great success.  

There were more entrants for the photo contest than last year, with the winner correctly 
identifying the location of 5 out of 6 photos. 

 



 
 

 
 

 
New Business 

 
Land Stewards sign at Cranberry bog: 
 The Land Stewardship Committee has requested permission to put a sign on one of the 
Trails Committee sign posts at the Cranberry bog.  The sign would read; “Working Cranberry 
Bog, Pesticides in Use.”  This would be placed on the signpost visible while entering Carlisle 
from Chelmsford.  It was agreed to permit this one sign. 
 
Other new business: 

A motion was passed to authorize Marc and Louise to purchase materials for the Boy 
Scout bridge, not to exceed $1000, plus 32 bumpers and rebar.  The funds will come out of the 
CPA funds. 

 
Schedule next meeting: 

The next meeting was set for Friday, August 8, 2008. 
 

 
 
 

 
 


